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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1290 modifies the definition of a “qualified non-profit agency for the severely handicapped,” 

as it relates to the State Use Committee, by deleting the provision that it is certified as a sheltered 

workshop by the U.S. Department of Labor. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Johnson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1290 in its current form modifies a definition used in statutes related to the State Use 

Committee.  The change is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or state 

revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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